
Unaudited Statement of Accounts 2021/22 

 

The requirements in the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (as 
amended) is for the public inspection period to be commenced by 
1st August. 

The Authority will commence the public inspection period for the 
unaudited accounts on 15th June 2022.  The unaudited accounts 
will be approved by the Responsible Finance Officer. 

 

C Bradley  
Deputy Chief Finance Officer 
3rd May 2022 
 
 


